
Town of Torrey Planning Board   March 17, 2014 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 P.M. 

Members present: 

L. Lefko, S. Selwood, F. Hoover and E. Thiesmeyer  

Excused:  D. Granzin, J. Hessney 

Guests: Heather and Stephen LaBarr 

Minutes from February meeting were reviewed and motion was made by L. Lefko and seconded by S. 
Selwood that they be approved. Passed unanimously. 

Committee reports.  

 Wastewater Law Committee meeting is April 1 at 8 A.M. for review of policies and procedures. 

Old Business: 

Motion was made by S. Selwood to table the Gauvin Steep Slope application request until the five 
requirements made by the Town Planning Board in February are met. Seconded by F. Hoover and 
passed. 

New Business:  

LaBarr subdivision request was presented by Stephen LaBarr and reviewed by Planning Board. The 
decision was made that no formal subdivision was required. The motion was made by E. Thiesmeyer to 
waive the formal subdivision requirements, seconded by F. Hoover and passed. 

The Planning Board also requests that the affidavit wording be changed to read (second line….strike ‘I 
‘and replace with ‘The Planning Board’.  This should be filled out, notarized and sent to appropriate 
persons – County Clerk and Peter Baker, Esq. office Dundee, upon Chairman’s return. 

Note:  Elaine has not received recent emails from Town Clerk -   

Meeting adjourned 7:20 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

L. Lefko 

 


